



9 September 2023

U6 Ninjas
Last Saturday marked the final game of the season for the U6 Ninjas, who played as if they were the U16s 
Ninjas, in what was without a doubt their best game of the season!! It was incredible to see how much 
their dribbling, passing, shooting and on-field positioning has improved. The group has really gelled 
together as a team and they should be proud of them-selves.  


Thanks to Britt and Matt for your leadership and running such a great season of teamwork, skills and 
sportsmanship. Thanks also to Fi for your work as team manager and to all the parents for making an 
effort to get to games and training each week. 

Training will continue on Wednesday afternoon for the rest of the school term for those interested. Same 
place same time. Go Ninjas!

ROUND 16 - Last game of the season for our Mini-Roos.  Only a couple of reports this 
week, but it’s been a long 16 weeks!


We hope you’ve all had a great season and look forward to seeing you all again next year :)


FMR 
Mini-Roos



U9 Storm
Storm were edged out in a gripping an entertaining 
last game of the season in a hard fought game 
against the Dynamics.  


POD Ethan and Daisy.  


Congratulations Storm and Coach Mike Lane on a 
great season!

U8 Strikers
The rain paused for the game played on our local 
field between the Strikers and the MUSC Thunder. 
We witnessed a spirited display of teamwork 
between Josh and Arlo G, and dynamic passes by 
Jahla.


O u r  g o a l k e e p e r s p r o v i d e d s t u n n i n g 
entertainment. Sam did a great  save  and Makakai 
did his victory dance.


We would love to thank our generous sponsors: LJ 
Soccer and 2 Cracks Coffee for the vouchers to our 
players of the day; Josh and Arlo.



